
 
 

 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 
“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

Tuesday 30th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to let you know that our school will be taking part in Hello Yellow Day on 
Friday 10th October, in support of Children’s Mental Health Awareness, led by the charity 
Young Minds. 
 
To mark the occasion, and in keeping with the Hello Yellow theme, we invite all children to 
wear something yellow to school on Friday 10th October. 
 
Our Junior Leadership Team (JLT) have been working hard to explore ways to raise awareness 
and funds to support mental health in school. They have gathered ideas from the wider school 
community through weekly School Council sessions. As a result, they have decided that during 
the week commencing Monday 6th October, each year group will enjoy a 30-minute disco in 
the school hall from 2:30 to 3:00pm. This will be a fun and inclusive way to celebrate mental 
health awareness together. We kindly ask for a £1.00 donation, which will cover both the non- 
uniform day and disco entry, and can be paid via your child’s SchoolMoney account. 
 
All monies raised from Hello Yellow Day will go towards enhancing our outdoor play provision, 
supporting both physical and mental wellbeing. 
We are incredibly proud of our pupils’ enthusiasm and commitment to promoting mental 
health and wellbeing, and we look forward to a joyful and meaningful week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S Knowles 
Pastoral Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Headteacher: Mr. N. Edensor 

Tel. No: 0113 2716978 
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